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January 21, 2011 
 
 
Jay Shepherd 
Jay Shepherd Professional Corporation 
2300 Yonge Street, 
Suite 806 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Mr. Shepherd:  
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) –  

School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) Submissions With Respect To 
Confidentiality  
Board File EB-2010-0142 
 

The Board is in receipt of your letter of January 20, 2011 concerning SEC’s submissions 
with respect to Toronto Hydro’s claim for confidentiality for the supplier contract and 
Business Plan, as outlined in the Board’s Decision on Confidentiality and Procedural 
Order No. 4 of January 12, 2011 and Procedural Order No. 6. 
 
In your letter, you state that although SEC does not believe that its letter contains any 
confidential material, it has been provided to the Board and the Applicant only on a 
confidential basis, until such time as the Board confirms that nothing in the letter should 
be treated as confidential. 
 
The Board has reviewed SEC’s letter and has determined that it does not contain any 
confidential material. As such, the Board directs SEC to re-file its letter on a non-
confidential basis using the processes established for the filing of non-confidential 
documents. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
cc:  All registered parties 
 


